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t1LOYD’E REGCISTER OF SHIPPING

71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3

Telegrams: Committee London Telex ) Telephone: RO Yal 9166
Telex No.: 24305

15th July, 1959.

Dear Sirs,
5.8, "MARTIRA"

nith reference to your letter of the 12th
March last, it is concluded that this ship has
been withdrawn from service, but I shall be
glad to receive your confirmation on this point.

Yours faithfully,

e

glerk to the
Classification Committee.

Messrs. Shell Tankers, Ltd., 2@21

Ibex House,
Minories,
London, £.C.5.
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